
 

 

CNBA CURLING/SKATING DAY 

On Tuesday, December 18, 2018, grades 6 – 8 students will be going to Doaktown 

to participate in a skating/curling day.  Last week, the Rocks and Rings program 

was at CNBA to teach the students the rules of curling and to practice 

sweeping/throwing rocks.  We are going to practice our new skills on real ice.  As 

a district policy, students participating in events that involve icy surfaces are 

required to wear a helmet, even for curling.  Bicycle helmets are permissible, 

but every student participating in curling and skating must have a helmet.  Since 

we expect many students to be attending this event, we are dividing them up into 

teams.  Some will be curling, some will be skating, and some will be doing 

activities off the ice.  We will also be eating lunch at the rink, and the canteen will 

be open.  Students are welcome to purchase their lunch, or bring their own lunch.    

Please fill out the form below if your child is planning to participate in this event.  

All students leaving on the field trip will be required to have skates and a 

helmet.  Students cannot go just to watch.  If they go, it is understood that they 

will be participating.   

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

I give my child, _____________________________, permission to go to the 

Doaktown Arena and Doaktown Curling Rink, to participate in curling and 

skating.  I understand that they are required to wear a helmet while on the ice 

and will be participating in both activities.  Lunch is at the arena and can be 

purchased or brought from home. 

Parent/Guardian Signature: __________________________ 

Date: ___________________ 


